
We encourage you to please support SB1589. 
 
Over the past few years, increased boat traffic combined with larger and 
heavier boats being used for wake surfing have created a dangerous and 
destructive environment on the Newberg Pool portion of the Willamette 
River.  This is something that cannot be sustained. We must do something 
now to protect river banks, water quality, safety for motorized and non-
motorized recreation and wildlife on the Willamette.  Chris and Linda 
Peppler – Newberg residents 


